
J/24 RACE    FALL SERIES 
SEPTEMBER 7 

There were three boats racing and one representative with the race committee.  Perry was the 
PRO. We ran two races. The course for the first race was 4(p) Tetrahedron (p). The course for 
the second race was Tetrahedron (p) Tetrahedron (p). 
 
There were no protested reported this evening.  
 
The Fleet was well represented by Ian Scott J24 3688 (Crack of Noon). 

 

Guy Sanchez 


